
 
 
Welcome to the first Year 11 newsletter of the Year! 
 
 
Year 11 have continued their fine start to the academic year this week. As a year group, they have amassed 
close to 1000 positive points awarded with 210 students in Year 11 this week achieving at least one positive 
point for their work/effort in lessons, with 186 students receiving multiple positive points. Standout performers 
in Year 11 this week include Evalyn B, Evie B, Tegan H and Regan H, all of whom achieved at least ten positive 
points this week! Well done to those students.  
 
This week also delivered a well attended 'Pathway to Glory' evening, which focussed on sharing the roadmap 
for the year ahead, how we will support our students in their academic progress, as well as key advice for 
families to be able to support students at home. In addition to this, the evening also provided an opportunity for 
students and parents to not only meet members of our sixth form team, but colleagues from the wider world of 
education including several colleges which may be of interest to our students over the next three years.  
 
In tutor times this week there have been two revision sessions for students where they have been given the 
opportunity to focus on revising key areas and improving their retrieval skills.  
 
English intervention took place afterschool on Wednesday for selected students and next week will see this 
expand to Maths, English, Science, History and Geography as our year long programme of study for revision 
really kicks in. Information regarding this was shared during the 'Pathway to Glory' evening, detailing that we will 
run on a two-week timetable to enable targeted intervention one week and open revision the following in each 
of the subject listed. This is to ensure that 100% of our students have access to multiple revision sessions 
throughout the half term and beyond!  
 
Don't worry if you were not able to make the Pathway to Glory event, all details including slides and intervention 
timetables will be sent out, as well as published on the website.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do remember to ask any questions you need to! We have a 
team of dedicated form tutors who will act as your first port of call and will be able to share information about 
your child, as well as supporting them on a daily basis.  
 
Finally, I hope you all enjoy the weekend ahead. With revision in mind, please can I leave you with the following 
to share with your child: 
 
'If you revise for 1 minute today, and then add 1 extra minute every day for 30 days, you will have revised for over 
8 hours in a month.'  
 
Make that start, create that habit and give yourself every chance of being as successful as we know you can be!  
 
Best wishes James Logan and the Year 11 team. 
 

 


